
Balaz, Steven F.
 

From: Goddard, Robert N [GoddardRN@navair.navy.mil]
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2001 9:39 AM
To: Steve Balaz (E—mail)
Subject: Frequency

Hey Steve, good morning.

Spoke with Jerry Woods at JFMO LANT this morning, you guys are good to go on
14.592 GHz till 9 August 2001.

Good luck and happy testing.

v/r,
Rob Goddard
MID—LANT AFC
Patuxent River, MD
(301) 342—1194/1532
DSN 342—1194/1532
Fax (301) 342—1200
goddardrn@navair.navy.mil

 


